
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, William Parros 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 21, 2021 5:03 PM 
'William Parras' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: FPL Requested Rate Increase Is Extreme!! 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/21/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 06545-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 2021001 5 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: wparros=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <wparras=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of William 

Parras 

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 3:09 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Requested Rate Increase Is Extreme ! ! 

Dear Commissioner 

Florida Power & Light does not deserve such a large rate hike. Increasing the FPL base rate 
too much, too fast, contributes to extreme inflation. A large FPL rate hike will contribute to 
inflation for everyone. Helping control consumer inflation is something the Public Service 
Commission has the power to do. 

Please protect the citizens of Florida. 

Thank you, 

William Parros 
5790 NEWBURY CIR 
MELBOURNE FL, 32940-1883 
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